

MINISTÈRE DE L'AGRICULTURE PROVINCE DE QUÉBEC

Quebec, August 25th, 1933.

Sir Arthur-W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,

Principal and Vice-Chancellor,

McGill University, Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I wish to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the 15th instant, and in the name of the Canadian Society of Technical Agriculturists allow me to thank you most sincerely for your kind invitation to hold our next meeting at MacDonald College.

During the course of our next Executive meeting, this question shall be debated, and I am sure that the idea to have our meeting at MacDonald will be very popular amongst our members who would like to avail themselves of your generous invitation if circumstances permit.

with best personal regards, believe me always, dear Sir Arthur,

Yours faithfully,

Aleon Loren